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1.  Project Activities Completed During the reporting period.
We did a sulfur study related to different levels of sulfur applied to see if we could get additional yield response.  In early summer of 2018, we replicated three different levels of additional sulfur over our normal rate of fall applied AMS.

2.  Identify and significant findings and results of the project to date.
We looked at yield response after harvest and have seen no significant yield difference with any of the increased levels of application.  We were surprised to not see at least some variation.

3.  Challenges encountered.
We did struggle to get the additional sulfur applied due to excessive rainfall but were able to finally get across the field.  Our application was probably two weeks later than we would have liked to apply at V5 but still only at V10.  With additional rain after application, we are certain that it was taken in by the plants.

4.  Education and Outreach Activities
We held a field day on our farm in late June and shared our sulfur study project with those in attendance.  Some local farmers, seed dealers, and crop consultants have been informed of our results.

5.  How can we help?
We wish we had more good information to share with others on this project but since our results were insignificant, we don’t have much to offer.  We do feel that we at least have answered the question if it was worth adding more sulfur.  Please continue to share our results and other projects to help educate all of us.  We thank you for the opportunity to participate in the Innovation Grant Project in 2018 and will keep it in mind for the future if we think of something else to research. 

